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To Whom It May Concern:

I think the NTIA should reverse the IANA Stewardship Transition. 

Domain name whois Information should remain open and available for anyone to access.

Transparency is crutial to the Domain Name Systems success.

GDPR is a threat to the DNS and the free flow of Information online.

Regards,

Mark John Thorpe
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